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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 13th June 2006

Question No 6
Question: Cllr E. Walsh
"To ask the Manager to provide a facility at Tymon North car park, Limekiln Road for the disposal of plastic bottles and plastic milk containers"
Reply:
The car park at Tymon North, Limekiln Road will be examined and if suitable will be considered as a site for placing a plastic recycling container as envisaged in the question. The Councillor will be informed of the position in the matter as soon as possible.
